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                                  Ms. Laurel and Ms. Andrea’s November Newsletter 
 
 
 
Special Favorites:   Once again we had some favorite things going on last month.  We 
enjoyed making our shape/color books. We hope that you have enjoyed them at home and 
will continue to practice with them often.  During numbers week we counted everything!  We 
are getting good at counting out our calendar numbers.  Pumpkin and leaf week was a hit 
with lots of fun things to do with pumpkins and fall foliage.  We also learned about Cats, 
Bats, and Owls as well.  Thank you for attending and bring in items for our Fall Fest!  We 
hope everyone had fun! 
 
November Themes:  Everything Sleeps, Being a Good neighbor, thankful week and Winter 
Magic. 
Special dates:  During the week of Being a Good Neighbor, we will be collecting items for the 
baby needs pantry.  If you are able, please bring in a donation the week of November 12th.  
Suggested items are diapers, wipes, baby soap and shampoo, formula, diaper cream, etc.  
We will sort and graph these items before donating them. 
 
Remember there is NO SCHOOL on Wednesday November 21st and Thursday,  November 
22nd.  Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
October Birthdays were:  Nola, Avni, Hamza, Max, Emilia, Lola, and Zora.  Hope you had a 
great Birthday! 
 
Family Night will be on November 8th 6:30-7:30.  We hope to see you there! 
 
A few last things:  Cold season is upon us.  Please be considerate of classmates (and 
teachers), and keep your child home if they truly are not feeling well.  We try to create a 
healthy environment at school with frequent hand washing, washing of toys and surfaces, 
and teaching your child to sneeze and cough into their sleeve and not their hands so that 
germs do not land on the toys.  Also please remind your children to keep their hands out of 
their mouths and nose so that we do not spread germs and if they do touch these body parts 
to wash their hands with soap and water.   

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


